
From: Cheryl Morgan <morgandogslife@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 2:28 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Bury Northern Pass Lines  
  
Pamela, 
 
I am writing you in strong support of burying the Northern Pass lines through Concord. 
The lines will be buried elsewhere and the Capital of NH deserves the same consideration. 
We pride ourselves in living in a wonderful area and should not compromise our quality of life 
 
Cheryl Morgan 
4 Palomino Ct 
Concord, NH  03301 
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